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Honorable Senators, 

 

I am writing to express my opposition to SB210. 

 

As a Democratic Republic it is important that The People have a say in their 

Government. Oregon's current mail-in voter system allows exactly that, boasting 

some of the highest voter turnout rates in the country. We are a great example of 

Democracy in action. 

 

Senator Smith's proposed changes would disenfranchise or otherwise add significant 

barriers for The People to vote and participate in our Government. In addition, SB210 

is nothing other than an attempt to allow Federal Overreach from the Executive level 

(see Presidential Executive Order: "PRESERVING AND PROTECTING THE 

INTEGRITY OF AMERICAN ELECTIONS"). It seems to me that Senator Smith cares 

more about appeasing Washington than he does about his fellow Oregonians. 

 

As a member of your district, I urge you to move AGAINST SB210. 

 

Thank you for your time. 


